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ARLINGTON, Va. May 9, 2022 - Boeing today released the following statement:

"Boeing supports the comprehensive framework with the State of California as it provides a clear, accelerated
path forward for Boeing’s cleanup at the former Santa Susana Field Laboratory. The framework protects the
important environmental and cultural resources at the site, which will never be developed under a conservation
easement. It is a win for California and reflects Boeing’'s deep commitment to safety, sustainability and the
communities where we live and work."

For more information, visit:

CalEPA Press Release

California Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC)

Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board

Boeing - Santa Susana

Contact
Boeing Communications
media@boeing.com



https://calepa.ca.gov/2022/05/09/press-release-california-holds-boeing-accountable-for-cleanup-at-toxic-santa-susana-field-laboratory/
https://dtsc.ca.gov/boeing-cleanup-settlement-agreement/
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/losangeles/santa_susana/SSFL_CompFramework.html
https://www.boeing.com/principles/environment/santa-susana/index.page
mailto:media@boeing.com

